

The 2nd Annual Chris Lucius Memorial Foundation

Bass Tournament May 17, 2025



Chris Lucius Memorial Foundation 1694 Forest Hill Lane Belden, MS 38826

January 7, 2025

Thank you so for showing interest in the Chris Lucius Memorial Foundation. 2024 was a tremendous success for our foundation, but we don't want to stop there. We want to do even more this year and you can help.

The Second Annual Chris Lucius Memorial Foundation Bass Tournament is scheduled for May 17, 2025, at the Bay Springs Marina. This year we are hoping to host well over 200 boat entries, and we need your help to make this the best event possible.

The Chris Lucius Memorial Foundation is an organization committed to strengthening the lives of Mississippi students and athletes. Founded in memory of Chris Lucius, a beloved baseball coach in North Mississippi, the Chris Lucius Memorial Foundation works to offer scholarships to students based not only on academic and/or athletic achievement, but also development of character. Chris believed a strong work ethic was key when achieving anything. That was the lesson he tried to drive home to his team. This character-defining work ethic is what the Chris Lucius Memorial Foundation works to encourage and reward. It is through your donations and support that our mission continues to be successful.

The Bass Tournament is the foundation's largest event of the year. It is through this event that we determine yearly scholarship amounts as well as the number of schools and students we are able to support. Your donations will allow us to make this an unforgettable event.

If you would be interested in helping us help students fulfill their God given purpose, please consider becoming a sponsor.

ChrisLuciusMemorialFoundation@gmail.com www.facebook.com/chrisluciusmemorialfoundation